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What'’s Inside...

Greetings From Your School Board

We want to share the exciting
changes that have occurred in
our middle/high school
building that benefit both our
students and community. Similar
to projects that we undertake
in our homes, several projects
were completed on schedule
and others encountered
unforeseen delays and will be
completed during winter break
or in the summer of 2011. We
are thrilled to finish two years
of renovation and construction
projects!
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Our food service facility at the middle/high school building, which is pictured on
this page, was renovated and has increased the healthy meal options available
to students. The new, versatile space has also hosted several concerts, play
practices, and community events. The final step of this project is
installation of the new floor, which is scheduled for summer
2011. Installation was delayed to allow moisture in the
concrete to decrease to proper levels.

Auditorium

Important safety improvements were made to our
auditorium by adding a new curtain and stage rigging.
Over winter break, seats were replaced and new carpet
was installed.

Pool Locker Rooms

Our community will notice significant changes in the pool
locker rooms which are now equipped with new showers,
toilets, lights, tile and paint. New lockers were also installed during winter break.

Stadium Field

Renovations to stadium field solved drainage issues, resulting in healthier grass which sustains more
use. These improvements benefit our school and community sports groups who use the field.

The past two years of renovations have resulted in significant benefits for our learners. We are
pleased with the improvements at Wilshire Park Elementary, St. Anthony Middle and St. Anthony
Village High School.

As your school board members, we want to keep you informed about what is happening in our school
district. Updates are also posted to our district website: www.stanthony.k12.mn.us. Thank you for your
support of St. Anthony-New Brighton School District!

Jane Eckert, David Evans, Barry Kinsey, Don Siggelkow, Leah Slye, and Mike Volna



District Announcements

St. Anthony-New Brighton High School Teacher
Recipient of Outstanding Science Teacher Award

Sorcha Nix, Dr. Chris Hergenrader, and his daughter Emily, a student at
St. Anthony Middle School, atfended the recognition dinner on October 14.

Dr. Chris Hergenrader, a life science teacher at St.
Anthony Village High School, was one of six
recipients of the 2010 Outstanding Science
Teacher Award from the University of Minnesota,
College of Biological Sciences. Dr. Hergenrader
was recognized on October 14 at the annual
College of Biological Sciences Recognition and
Appreciation Dinner.

The College of Biological Sciences recognizes that
excellent high school teachers have a tremendous
impact on the academic and personal success of
students. To honor these special individuals,
students are invited to nominate a former teacher
for the college’s “Outstanding Science Teacher
Award.” Dr. Hergenrader was nominated by
Sorcha Nix, a 2010 graduate of St. Anthony
Village High School.

Coffee and Conversation with Dr. Thompson

Parents and community members are invited to a small, informal gathering with
Superintendent Dr. Rod Thompson to learn about what is happening in our school district
and take a tour of the renovated secondary building.

Meetings are scheduled from 7:15-8:00 a.m. on Thursday, January 20th and Thursday,
April 28th. Call Mary Law at 612-706-1002 to make a reservation. Space is limited.

St. Anthony New Brighton Endowment Foundation Announces
Remarkable Matching Opportunity

The St. Anthony New Brighton Endowment Foundation is eagerly seeking donors to help match a generous pledge
of $100,000 from the estate of John Mondati, an active community member and supporter of St. Anthony-New
Brighton School District. To secure the Mondati pledge, the Endowment Foundation has a limited time to raise
$100,000 in matching donations. Mondati wanted to ensure that high quality education provided by our school
district would not be compromised or diminished by the lack of state funding. He believed an endowment fund
could help protect and enhance valuable programs in our school district.

The purpose of the Endowment Foundation is to support St. Anthony-New Brighton School District’s continuing
commitment to academic excellence and opportunity by providing a long-range funding source. Contributions will
be invested and the income will be used to prevent programming cuts during difficult economic times.

To contribute to this match or to learn more about the Endowment Foundation, contact Leah Slye, Foundation
Chair, at 612-781-3982 or visit www.stanthony.k12.mn.us/foundation.
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Jazz Band and Chamber Choir Prepare for Spring Concert Tour

Forty-four students from the St. Anthony Jazz
Band, directed by Andy Erickson, and Chamber
Choir, directed by Michael Shafer, are preparing for
their concert tour where they will be performing in
Nagykanizsa, Hungary and Salo, Finland—St.
Anthony’s sister city. The group, which leaves on
March 24, will have ten days of concert
performances, time shadowing their host students
at secondary schools, sightseeing, and cultural
experiences with host families.

Arrangements for the tour were established by St. Anthony Village High School Principal Wayne Terry and
Superintendent Dr. Thompson during their visit to those countries in May, 2010. Through connections
established with administrators and teachers in each school, Mr.
Terry and Dr. Thompson were welcomed into the school
communities and, together, created an intercultural opportunity for
St. Anthony Village High School band and choir students.

Band director Andy Erickson shared, “Their days are filled with
activities and sightseeing and students will have the unique
experience of staying with host families in the evenings.”

Erickson is excited for students to experience life in another
country and to “broaden their horizons, interact with other students
and families, and learn about the rich history of each country.” Mr. Erickson and Mr. Shafer are excited
about “sharing our music with our hosts.”

“We are paving the way for a long term relationship with these two schools and we look forward to visits
from and to these schools,” said Principal Terry. Nagykanizsa and Salo have committed to participating in
the International Youth Summit, which St. Anthony Village High School will host in September 2011. Mr.
Erickson and Mr. Shafer will utilize their tour knowledge and reciprocate the home stay experience. They
have volunteered to chair the home stay committee for the visitors attending the Youth Summit.

St. Anthony-New Brighton School District Updating Student
Enroliment for 2011-12

St. Anthony-New Brighton School District is preparing for the 2011-2012 school year and
is updating enroliment information on its resident students. Resident parents who are new
to the school district, or have yet to enroll a child in the St. Anthony-New Brighton School
Distirct but plan to for the 2011-2012 school year, should contact the school and start the
enrollment process.

Wilshire Park Elementary (Kindergarten-Grade 5), call Cindy Ridge at 612-706-1200
St. Anthony Middle School (Grades 6-8), call Traci Adams at 712-706-1030
St. Anthony Village High School (Grades 9-12), call Bonnie Brever at 612-706-1100.
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St. Anthony Village High School

Covillard Earns Perfect Score
on ACT Exam

Stephen Couillard, a senior
at St. Anthony Village High
School, earned the highest
composite score of 36 on
the ACT college admissions
and placement exam.
Stephen’s perfect score
places him in the top
one-tenth of one percent of
students who take the ACT
exam each year.

—

St. Anthony Villuge High School Selected

as One of America’s Best High Schools

For the fifth consecutive year, St. Anthony Village High
School was identified by Newsweek magazine as one
of America’s Best High Schools in 2010. Newsweek's
list identified over 1600 of America’s Best High Schools.
St. Anthony Village High School was ranked 6th among
the thirty-one high schools in Minnesota on the list and
placed 508th in the nation. Only six percent of all public
high schools in the U.S. made the list.

Ennen Featured on
KARE 11’s Academic AllStar Series

Julia Ennen, a senior at St. Anthony Village High School, was
nominated as an Academic AllStar and featured on KARE 11
television. KARE 11's Academic AllStars program honors high school
seniors who maintain a 3.5 grade point average and use their
leadership skills to make a difference in the school community. To
read Ennen’s interview with Tim McNiff, visit www.stanthony.k12.
mn.us and click on this article.

Julia Ennen, a senior at St. Anthony Village High School, is pictured
with Tim McNiff from KARE 11 television.

Student Athletes
Compete in

State Tournaments

Congratulations to junior
Allie Picard for her
performance in the region
and state cross country
meets. At the region meet,
Picard ran a 4K in 15:46,
the second fastest time in
school history.

Congratulations to the 17 students on the St. Anthony
Village High School junior varsity and varsity bowling
teams for their performance in the state tournament.

The varsity team placed 16th out of 138 teams while the

junior varsity team finished 23rd out of 119 teams.

Aleman Selected to

Start Tribune’s All-Metro Team

Congratulations to St. Anthony
Village High School junior
Mario Aleman who was
selected to Star Tribune’s
All-Metro First Team. Aleman
has achieved significant
accolades for his contributions
to the St. Anthony/Spring Lake
Park soccer team. Heis a
three-time All Conference and
two-time All-State selection.
Aleman is the only player in the
history of the STA/SLP soccer
program to achieve this many
recognitions.



Four St. Anthony Village High School Seniors
Recognized as National Merit Semifinalists

St. Anthony-New Brighton School District congratulates St. Anthony Village High School seniors (pictured above,
left to right) Jared Burseth, Stephen Couillard, Ben Slye, and Brynna Wilken-Resman for qualifying as
semifinalists in the 56th Annual National Merit Scholarship Program. Nationwide, only 16,000—or less than 1%
of seniors—qualify to become a National Merit Scholarship semifinalist. These high school seniors will continue
in the competition for one of 8,400 National Merit Scholarships, which total more than $36 million.

St. Anthony Villuge High School Students

Earn Advanced Placement Scholar Awards

Thirty-three students from St. Anthony Village High School have earned Advanced Placement (AP) Scholar
Awards in recognition of their exceptional achievement on AP Exams. The College Board’s Advanced
Placement Program provides students with the opportunity to take rigorous college-level courses while still in
high school, and to earn college credit, advanced placement, or both for successful performance on the AP
Exams. About 18 percent, of the more than 1.8 million students worldwide who took AP Exams, performed at
a sufficiently high level to earn an AP Scholar Award.

At St. Anthony Village High School,
« Jared Burseth, Kristina Gavino, Andrew Johnson, Emily Krosschell, Anna Kuure-Kinsey,
Yubi Park, Benjamin Slye, and Jyll Tusa qualified for the AP Scholar with Distinction Award.

* David Callen, Stephen Couillard, Devin Ferguson, Brandon Henry, Daniel Marino, Sienna Nesser,
Jordan Sayers, and Brynna Wilken-Resman qualified for the AP Scholar with Honor Award.

* Asnat Ghebremedhin, Ben Hintz, Sara Holscher, Rachel Ibes, Cooper Johnson, Daniel Johnson,
Jacob Jones, Albin Joseph, Andrea Larsen, Erika Larsen, Daniel Loyas, Sorcha Nix, Gretta Obeid,
Joshua Revier, Veronica Tonnell, Destiney Torres, and Stacey Wieman qualified for the AP Scholar Award.

- p
Huskies SAVory Cookbooks Available for Purchase

The Class of 2012 is selling Huskies cookbooks, a compilation of favorite recipes submitted by St. Anthony
parents and staff. Over 200 mouthwatering recipes are included as well as a cooking term glossary and a
caloric content chart. Hints on napkin folding and other baking and cooking basics make the book a
resource for any kitchen. Cookbooks are $10 and can be purchased in the St. Anthony Village High
School office, 3303 33rd Avenue NE, St. Anthony. Proceeds benefit the Class of 2012 Prom Committee.
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New Principal at St. Anthony Middle School

Principal Renee Corneille was attracted to St. Anthony Middle School
because of its size and reputation. “Everyone at St. Anthony Middle
School has been very welcoming. | look forward to continuing with the
academic successes already established through our International
Baccalaureate program,” said Corneille.

r N
Students Raise over $450 for H20 for Life

Students at St. Anthony Middle School hosted a dodgeball
tournament and raised $452.80 for H20O for Life. Their school wide
goal is to raise $5000 to provide students at Kirangari Primary
School in Kenya with access to clean water and sanitation facilities.

. J

St. Anthony Middle School is in its second school year as an authorized International Baccalaureate (IB)
school and teachers are designing lessons to help students understand a variety of content. Each unit of
study is guided by a question that is designed to be: open ended, relevant and engaging, challenging and
provocative, and significant. The halls of the middle school are filled with these guiding questions, such as:

Guiding question... Guiding question...
2e What factors contribute to the formation of ‘k 2

- How do humans plan for the future? 1
‘K societies? Humanities f P

Technology

Jan Scholl, music teacher and IB coordinator, highlighted that activities at the middle school align with the
IB philosophy. “We are continuing our international focus and community service through H2O projects,”
Scholl explained. In addition, sixth graders explored the idea, “How does a community work?” and spent a
full day at BizTown, a simulation program where students are responsible for the operation of an entire city.

PAW Pride

The PAW pride program is about setting high expectations
for behavior among students. Students at St. Anthony
Middle School are expected to be Positive, Accountable,
World-minded, and Safe and “its great seeing them rise to
the occasion every day,” said Principal Corneille. When staff
members observe students displaying positive behavior, they
give students a PAW Pride slip.

The middle school chose to measure good behavior by
tracking the number of PAW Pride slips and discipline
referrals. The goal at St. Anthony Middle School was to
have 5 positive slips for every 1 negative; however, the ratio
is currently 7 to 1. Since the beginning of the school year,
1180 positive PAW pride slips have been given to students
while only 155 discipline referral slips have been distributed.
“I am proud of the kids for meeting the expectations of St. Anthony Middle School students performed a choir
postive, accountable, world-minded, and safe. Even more, | am concert in the new cafeteria on December 13.
extremely proud of staff members for acknowledging students

when they are meeting those expectations,” explained Principal Corneille.
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Wilshire Park Students Exceed Goal, Donate over 2700 Pounds

Coffee with the Principal

Friday, January 21, 2011
9:15-10:15 am
Topic: Wonderful World of Math
The mathematics curriculum will be discussed.

To view videos of previous Coffee with the
Principal sessions, visit the Wilshire Park
website at www.stanthony.k12.mn.us/WP

of Food to Second Harvest

Congratulations to Wilshire Park
Elementary! The students collected and
donated 2747 pounds of food and $687,
exceeding their goal of 2500 pounds.
Students in Mrs. Taylor's/Ms. Huspek's
third grade class donated the most food
items and were chosen to help load the
food into the Second Harvest truck. In
2009, Wilshire Park donated 2441 pounds
of food to Second Harvest.

Wilshire Park Seeks

Volunteers for Tutoring Program

Wilshire Park Elementary School is
recruiting volunteers to help students in
grades 2-5 with reading, math or homework
on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30-5:00
p.m. If you are interested in learning more
about this volunteer opportunity, contact
Anna Nelson at 612-706-1271.

Minnesota Department of Education Deputy
Commissioner Karen Klinzing visited Wilshire
Park on October 7 to commemorate Jumpstart’s
Read for the Record Day. Deputy Klinzing
accompanied Principal Kari Page on a tour of
the school before reading The Snowy Day by

Ezra Jack Keats to the kindergarten classes.
Read for the Record is a campaign that brings
children and adults together to read the same
book, on the same day, in homes and
communities all over the world to celebrate the
importance of early literacy.
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Special Events
Coffee With The Mayor

Join us for coffee and learn what 2011 will bring for St. Anthony Village. Mayor Jerry Faust will give an informal report
about city news and upcoming projects. Bring your questions and have an informal chat with our mayor.

Monday, January 24 1:30-2:30 p.m. St. Anthony Community Center

Please call 612-706-1166 to make a reservation.

Valentine Party—Bingo and Refreshments

Please bring a signed Valentine and we will deliver it to the Veterans Hospital in time for Valentine’s Day!
Thursday, February 10 1:30-3:00 p.m. St. Anthony Community Center

Admission: $2.00

Stop by the Community Center 3301 Silver Lake Road to pay in advance and reserve your seat.

Coffee & Conversation With Dr. Thompson
Meet with Superintendent Dr. Rod Thompson for an informal visit about what is happening in our schools and take a tour
of the renovated secondary building. Bring your questions and have an informal chat with our superintendent.
Thursday, February 17 1:00-2:30 p.m. St. Anthony High School Media Center
Please call 612-706-1166 to make a reservation. :

Big Band Concert

The St. Anthony-New Brighton Senior Citizen Advisory Council
proudly presents the Moonlight Serenaders who will, once again,
perform many of your favorite big band tunes.

Tuesday, March 29, 2011

1:00-3:00 p.m.

St. Anthony Village High School Auditorium

Seating begins at 12:30 p.m.

Tickets: $5.00 March 1-28, $6.00 Day of Show

Tickets can be purchased at the Community Services

office or in the high school auditorium on the day of the show.

Senior Citizen News

Cribbage players gather in the Community Room

wee kly Eve nl's every Tuesday afternoon at the Community Center.
Monday Wednesday Thursday
Pinochle Bridge for Fun 500 Card Club
1:00-3:30 p.m. 12:30-3:30 p.m. 1:00-3:30 p.m.
Small prize fee $1.25 per week Small prize fee
Location: Location: Location:
The Landings Silver Lake Village St. Anthony Community Center Autumn Woods of St. Anthony
2501 38th Ave. N.E. Silver Lake Village Call 612-706-1166 for the name 2600 Kenzie Terrace
Call 612-706-1166 to sign-up & telephone number of the Bridge
registration volunteer. .
Tuesday Friday
Euchre Hand & Foot Scrabble
1:00-3:30 p.m. 1st Wednesday of the month 1:00-3:00 p.m.
Sma” priZE fee 1000 a.m.-noon : $?5 per Week
Location: Autumn Woods of St. Anthony, $.75 per week plus prize money Location: Community Center, Lobby
2600 Kenzie Terrace Location: _ Fee includes coffee.
St. Anthony Community Center Sign up for this group by
Bunco Call 612-706-1166 to sign up calling 612-706-1166.
1st, 3rd and 5th Tuesdays of the month
9:30-11:00 a.m.

$.75 per week plus prize money
Location: St. Anthony Community Center

To register, or for more information on these classes,
Cribbage call Community Services at
e 612-706-1166.

$.75 per week plus prize money
Location: St. Anthony Community Center CS9
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Classes
Stamping 4 Ever-Gallery

Come crafting with “Stampin’ Up!®” products and unleash your inner creativity! Independent demonstrator Katherine is
back with more creative ideas and techniques that will guarantee a good time. No experience is needed, just a desire to
make exciting projects and meet new people in your community. Class fee includes all supplies.

“Snow Fun”
Come make three snowy projects, an anniversary card, get whale card, and mini pedestal 2011 calendar card.
Class #: 5905-W11A Thursday, January 13 1:30-2:30 p.m. Community Center, Room CS9 Fee: $13

“All About Hearts!”

Come make three projects: St. Patrick’s card, Valentine's card, and quick, easy Valentine favor bag with treats included.
Class #: 5906-W11A Thursday, January 27  1:30-2:30 p.m. Community Center, Room CS9 Fee: $13

“Friends Of The Irish”

Come make three friend projects using different card folds, a 3/4 fold friend card, accordion fold friend card, and
bookmarker with holder.
Class #: 5908-W11A Thursday, March 10 1:30-2:30 p.m. Community Center, Room CS9 Fee: $13

( These dasses are free, please call 612-706-1166 to register.

Blood Clots - Learn The Signs & Symptoms

What is a blood clot? What are the signs and symptoms? How can | prevent them and what | can | do if | get one?
Join Dr. Afzal to learn the function of arteries and veins and get the answers to your questions. Dr. Kamran Afzal, a
Phlebologist (vein specialist) will make this information easy to understand and will take questions from the audience.
Thursday, February 3 12:30-1:30 p.m. Community Center, Room CS9

What You Need To Know About Varicose Veins

Swollen legs, muscle cramps, soreness, feelings of heaviness, these are all symptoms of varicose veins. One out of
two people over age 50 report having varicose veins. Learn about the new and highly successful treatments that are
less invasive and can be done with little or no discomfort.

Thursday, February 24 12:30-1:30 p.m. Community Center, Room CS9

Peripheral Arterial Disease

Peripheral Arterial Disease (PAD) is a disease of the arteries in your legs with symptoms that include leg pain, leg
ulcers, redness and scarring on the legs / feet, and leg pain when walking. Patients with PAD have a 25% increased
risk of mortality with 75% of that mortality from cardiovascular death.

Thursday, March 3 12:30-1:30 p.m. Community Center, Room CS9

Health Care Reform And Your Medicare Benefits

This class will discuss new services and benefits provided by the Affordable Health Care Act, as well as information
about the Community Living Assistance Services and Supports program, known as the CLASS Act. Included in the
presentation is information about the Donut Hole, expanded Medicare Preventive Benefits, changes to Medicare
Advantage, and Long-Term Care Choices.

Monday, February 14 1:30-2:30 p.m. Community Center, Activity Room

MinnesotaHelp.info and Medicare.gov

Learn how to navigate the Minnesota Help data base to find resources in Minnesota based on zip code, city, county,
or state. Medicare.gov allows individuals to make health insurance comparisons and enroll in Part D—based on the
most cost-effective plan according to their health needs and drug list—and search hospitals, doctors, and long-term
care options.

Monday, March 21 1:30-2:30 p.m. Community Center, Activity Room

Free Health Insurance Counseling For Senior Citizens

Community Services is a Health Insurance Counseling Site for Medicare beneficiaries and their caregivers, who
reside within St. Anthony-New Brighton School District. A State-certified Health Insurance Counseling staff or
volunteer is available the 3rd Monday of each month from 1:00-4:00 p.m. Call 612-706-1166 to schedule a free, one-
hour appointment.
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Senior Citizen News

Special Events and Trips for Senior Citizens

American Swedish Institute & Ingebretsen’s

Enjoy the holidays as we take a nordic adventure close to home. First, we are off to the American Swedish Institute for
the “Christmas in Sweden” program followed by a tasty three course Swedish smorgasbord. The meal will include all
your favorites such as Swedish meatballs, cheeses, dilled potatoes, potato sausage, rice pudding, and lingonberries!
After lunch, we will take a tour of the Institute and learn about the early Swedish immigrants who settled in Minnesota.
The Swedish Institute has an elevator for your convenience. Our next stop will be Ingebretsen’s Scandinavian Gift Shop
where you will have time to shop and browse their two stores for gifts and edible delights from Denmark, Norway,
Sweden, and Finland. Kle deg varmt og ha det gay! (Dress warm and have fun!)

5254-F10A Friday, January 7 Fee: $58 includes admissions, lunch, and transportation
Depart: 9:15 a.m. upper parking lot Approximate Return: 3:30 p.m.
Registrations received by December 30th assist us in securing our reservation.

Old Log Theatre- Jeeves In Bloom

Jeeves In Bloom follows the uproarious mishaps and misadventures of the loveable, loopy Bertie Wooster, who manages
time and again to put himself in socially precarious situations, only to be rescued by his brainy butler, Jeeves. Now Bertie
finds himself dodging romantic entanglements with a starry-eyed young woman, eluding an enraged chef wielding a meat
cleaver, and begrudgingly helping his Aunt Dahlia to commit a burglary. Thank heaven Jeeves is there to save the day.
This area premiere comedy is based on the writings of best-selling author, P. G. Wodehouse and is great fun.

5255-W11A Thursday, February 3 Fee: $61 includes performance, lunch, and transportation
Depart: 10:00 a.m. upper parking lot Approximate Return: 5:00 p.m.
Registrations received by January 25th assist us in securing our reservation.

MN Orchestra Coffee Concert

Schubert Unfinished Symphony 22 & Rachmaninoff Symphony No. 2

As winter loosens its grip, enjoy music surging with warmth and life as we visit Orchestra Hall. Upon arrival, participants
will enjoy time for complimentary coffee, tea, cookies and donuts, plus concert entertainment and conversation that gives
insight into the music. At 11:00 am, you will be seated for a performance of all three of Rachmaninoff's rich, romantic
symphonies that will have you humming the gorgeous tunes long after this program concludes. Guest conductor Vasily
Petrenko hails from the same Russian landscape. The Orchestra will begin with the puzzlingly incomplete Symphony of
Schubert—a piece so profoundly inspired that you may well decide it's “finished” after all.

5257-W11A Thursday, March 10 Fee: $65 includes performance, snack, and transportation
Depart: 10:00 a.m. upper parking lot Approximate Return: 1:45 p.m.
Registrations received by March 1st assist us in securing our reservation.

Jersey Boys at the Orpheum Theatre

“Too good to be true!” raves the New York Post for Jersey Boys, the 2006 Tony® Award-winning Best Musical about Rock
and Roll Hall of Famers The Four Seasons: Frankie Valli, Bob Gaudio, Tommy DeVito, and Nick Massi. This is the story

of how four blue-collar kids became one of the greatest successes in pop music history. They wrote their own songs,
invented their own sounds and sold 175 million records worldwide — all before they were 30! Jersey Boys, winner of the
2006 Grammy® Award for Best Musical Show Album and most recently, the 2009 Olivier Award for Best New Musical,
features their hit songs “Sherry,” “Big Girls Don’t Cry,” “Rag Doll,” “Oh What a Night”, and “Can’t Take My Eyes Off You.”
The premium seats for this performance are in section MF2, rows F-K directly off the aisle. Refreshments will be available
for purchase before the performance and during intermission.

5256-S11A Thursday, April 21 Fee: $90 includes performance, and transportation
Depart: 12:30 p.m. upper parking lot Approximate Return: 5:30 p.m.
Registrations received by March 16th assist us in securing our reservation.

Need A Ride?
N.E. Senior Citizen Resource Center provides rides to seniors or disabled adults to the grocery store, medical and other
10 appointments. For more information call 612-781-5096




SANBE NEWS

St. Anthony New Brighton Education Foundation

Spectacular Turnout for SANBE’s Italian Dinner

This year’s Italian dinner started SANBE's year with a bang. Over 800 attendees
supported the fundraising event, almost twice as many as last year, and certainly the
best turnout in years.

N

We think many of our diners came to inspect the new high school cafeteria, and the
late-breaking sun that day may have encouraged anyone put off by the afternoon
chill. Whatever the reason for the high turnout, SANBE heard a clear message of
support, and we have begun our year of funding with renewed energy.

Thank you for your support.

Proceeds from the dinner allowed SANBE to fund grants this school year for
innovative classroom learning. Two grants helped the music programs in our district.
1. Dolly Smyth received a grant to purchase more iPod Touches to allow her Wilshire
Park students to work on music skills at levels appropriate to each student.

2. Andy Erickson, high school band director, received a grant to help purchase a St. Anthony Village High School
portable sound system that the Jazz Band and Chamber Choir can use when they ~ JazZ Band using the portable
perform in venues away from school. sound system purchased with
the help of SANBE funds.
Additional grants approved this year include:
1. A middle school photography workshop, { )
2. Tutorials on yoga, Pilates, and other physical education activities that appeal For more information, please
especially to high school girls, and visit our web page. Go to the
3. Young Authors’ Conference: a workshop to help gifted writers from Wilshire Park district website
develop their skills. (www.stanthony.k12.mn.us)
. and click on SANBE under the
Donations Rez_ach AIII Studen;s ‘ ' . _ Gateway menu.
SANBE's goal is to bring creative learning experiences like these to all students in )

the district. Can you help us by making a donation today? Your contribution really
does make a difference.

YOUR TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATION WILL MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

Amount of Your Contribution: $

Name:

Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

Please notify your employer of your donation if they have a matching program.

__________________________________________________________________________

Send your donation to SANBE, 3303 33rd Ave NE, Saint Anthony MN 55418. Thank you! ﬁ) 11
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2010 St. Anthony Village High School Hall Of Fame Members

The 2010 Hall of Fame members, who were inducted on September 24, 2010, are pictured above:
Brent Blackey, Class of 1976; Eric Borg, Class of 1982; Mark Dimunation, Class of 1970;

Dr. Janet Heukeshoven, Class of 1975; Marko Medved, Class of 1984; and Jan Stafford Dalton, Class of 1975.

These six individuals join the sixteen existing alumni in the St. Anthony Village Hall of Fame.



